
 

 

Y2 Learning Grid Week 8 Summer Term - week beginning 15/6/20  

Don’t forget to email one piece of work to year2@stjamesthegreat.southwark.sch.uk that you are proud of and have completed 

by Wednesday. Look on the school website on Friday to see the celebration of our class’s work.  

English Maths RE Science History Art/DT Computing PE PHSE Lifeskills 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday  Thursday Friday 

mailto:year2@stjamesthegreat.southwark.sch.uk


 

 

LI: To place dragons on 

a map and use positional 

language.  

SC: I can use positional 

language to describe 

where you can finds 

dragons on a map. 

 

Listen to the class book, 

‘The Dragon Machine’  

again by using this link:  

https://m.youtube.com/w

atch?v=INYWbqfLBYY 

This is Americanised a 

little however you can 

see the text in the book. 

I’ve included this link 

too: 

https://m.youtube.com/w

atch?v=FVw6-4ig7eo 

 

Discuss the LI with your 

parents. What is posi-

tional language? Posi-

tional language (preposi-

tions) refers to the place 

where something or 

someone is, often in rela-

tion to other things, such 

as over, under, beside or 

beneath.  

 

Today you will be writ-

ing down where you 

might see dragons on a 

map (see resources sec-

tion for a blank map that 

you can draw dragons 

on!)  

 

Once you have placed 

your dragons on the map 

you then need to write 

sentences of your own 

describing where they 

are on the map. 

Say the sentence before 

writing it to describe 

where the dragons are. 

Use the word bank to 

help you use positional 

language. 

 
ACTIVITY:  
 See resources section. 

LI: To design and 

describe a dragon 

machine to take you 

to one of the places 

on your own dragon 

map. To write 

sentences that 

describe and 

explain.  

SC: I can use noun 

phrases. I can create 

multi-clause 

sentences using 

conjunctions. 

I can use would, 

should and could. 

 

Listen to the story 

from,’George drew 

plans for a machine.’ 

up to ‘into the 

dragon machine.’ 

https://m.youtube.co

m/watch?v=IN-

YWbqfLBYY .  

 

Discuss what some-

one in your house 

what your own 

dragon machine 

would look like. 

How would it be-

have? How 

would it work? 

Write sentences ex-

plaining this. 

Look at the example 

below to help you 

get started: 

The shiny, silver fu-

selage would house 

the controls that 

guide the machine. 

Large, flashing lights 

will guide the drag-

ons away and back 

towards their home. 

Share your sentences 

orally with a family 

member before writ-

ing them. 

 

ACTIVITY: 

See resources sec-

tion. 

LI: To create ex-

panded noun phrases. 

SC: I can use would, 

should and could. 

 

Listen to story again 

and find out what 

George took with him 

when he went into the 

dragon machine and 

note them down.  

 

Now discuss with 

someone in your 

house (if you can and 

they’re not busy) what 

you would pack to go 

on your journey in the 

dragon machine you 

drew yesterday. 

 

Make a list of all the 

things you think you 

should take with you. 

 

See example below to 

start you off. 

I would take a pair of 

large, shiny binoculars 

so that I could spot 

things that were far 

away. 

 

ACTIVITY: 

See resources section. 

LI: To identify and 
use verbs to de-
scribe movement. 
SC: I can identify 
verbs with the -ed 
suffix. I can de-
scribe using verbs. 
 
Listen to the story 

https://m.youtube.co

m/watch?v=IN-

YWbqfLBYY from, 

‘the machine lum-

bered’ to the final 

‘the dragons fol-

lowed.’  Write 

‘verbs' in the middle 

of a piece of paper 

as a ‘grammar 

splat’. Then add 

words describing 

how the machine 

moved, collecting 

them around your 

grammar splat on 

your piece of paper. 

Remember to focus 

on all the verbs used 

to describe the 

movement of the 

machine until it 

crashes.  

Challenge: What 

other verbs could 

we add that might 

describe its move-

ment? 
 
ACTIVITY: 
Write your own de-
scription of your 
dragon machine fly-
ing and finally 
crashing, using the 
verbs from the 
grammar splat you 
have created.  

Once you have writ-
ten your sentences 
you need to read 
back through your 
descriptions, identi-
fying the verbs that 
you have used, un-
derlining them or 
highlighting them in 
a different colour.  

See resources sec-
tion. 

LI: To write a diary entry 

to describe your journey 

in your dragon machine 

to find dragons on your 

map. 

SC: I can write a diary 

entry to describe my jour-

ney on in my dragon ma-

chine to find dragons on 

a map. 

 

 

Remember all the work 

you have completed this 

week and see how much 

of it you can include in 

your diary entry. 

 

Why did you decide to 

build your dragon ma-

chine? 

Where did you intend to 

go? 

What did you make your 

dragon machine out of 

any why? Try and use 

noun phrases. 

How did you dragon ma-

chine move through the 

sky? Think about the 

verbs you used yesterday. 

What happened when 

your machine landed? 

Did it crash or did you 

land safely? 

 

ACTIVITY:  

See resources section. 
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Phonics 
Use the website phonics play :  https://new.phonicsplay.co.uk/ 
 
Children in Year 2 can revisit all phases on the website. 

Spellings for the week: Homophones and Near Homophones 
 

be                                   bee 

quite                               quiet 

bare                                bear 

one                                 won 

son                                 sun                 

Reading   
 
LI: To discuss the main 
obstacles in ‘Lost and 
Found’. 
SC: I can discuss the 
main obstacles in 
‘Lost and Found’. 
 
‘Lost and Found’ is a 
quest story as it is a 
stories about a jour-
ney with a goal where 
characters need to 
overcome obstacles. 
This story should be a 
familiar story as it was 
the first once we 
looked at is a class in 
Year 2!) Watch the 
video below.  
https://m.youtube.co
m/watch?v=cRAAQ8E
Wzig  
 
 
Have a think while 
watching the video as 
to what obstacles 
have been overcome 
and discuss this with 
members of your 
household. How many 
obstacles did you find? 
What were they? 
When they did occur? 
Jot some notes down 
as you will need to use 
this information to-
morrow. 

Reading 
 
LI: To infer char-
acter motivation 
when there is an 
obstacle. 
SC: I can write 
down a charac-
ter’s thoughts at 
key moments in a 
story. 
  
Think about your 
work yesterday. 
There are several 
points at which 
the boy encoun-
ters obstacles on 
his journey, (e.g. 
not being heard by 
the people on the 
big ship, bad 
weather, huge 
waves etc.). 
Write down what 
the boy might be 
thinking at least 
one of these 
points.  
 
See resources sec-
tion. 

Reading 
 
LI: To sequence a 
story. 
SC: I can sequence 
a story but putting 
sentences in order 
and numbering 
them. 
 
The character in 
‘Lost and Found’ 
overcomes obs-
tacles.  Listen to 
the video again and 
notice what obsta-
cles come up and 
when they come 
up. Look at the 
Story Sequence 
Cards (see re-
sources section) 
and read them out 
to an adult. Which 
part of the story 
(beginning, middle 
or end) does each 
card come from?  
 
Now cut out these 
cards. Sort then out 
first into the begin-
ning, middle and 
end sections before 
looking at them 
more closely to put 
each one in individ-
ual order. Once you 
are sure you have 
them in the correct 
order read them 
out loud to check 
your order is cor-
rect and then num-
ber them. 

Reading 
 
LI: To retrieve in-
formation about 
how a character 
overcomes obsta-
cles. 
SC: I can write 
down how a char-
acter overcomes 
obstacles.  
 
Using the cards 
from yesterday 
and watch the 
video again to 
find out how the 
character over-
comes obstacles 
at different points 
in the story. 
How does the boy 
find out where 
penguins come 
from? How many 
different charac-
ters did he ask?  
What were those 
characters? What 
character trait is 
he showing by 
asking lots of dif-
ferent people? 
Challenge ques-
tion: 
Name three other 
ways you could 
find out where 
penguins come 
from. 

 

Reading 
 
LI: To think of your 
own solutions for 
how a character 
might overcome ob-
stacles. 
SC: I can think of my 
own solutions for 
how a character 
might overcome ob-
stacles. 
 
The boy built a boat 
to take the penguin 
back to the South 
Pole. How would 
you have taken the 
penguin home? 
Draw a picture 
showing what you 
might have built or 
made and write at 
least three sen-
tences below to ex-
plain your choice 
and justify it. 

https://new.phonicsplay.co.uk/
https://m.youtube.com/watch?v=cRAAQ8EWzig
https://m.youtube.com/watch?v=cRAAQ8EWzig
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Times tables 

2 x table practice 

 

Remember the song: 

https://m.youtube.com/w

atch?v=850t1vjTZGg 

 

 

Now try doing the related 

division facts for the 2 X 

tables on  

Hit The Button website:  

https://www.top-

marks.co.uk/maths-

games/hit-the-button 

Time tables 5x table 

practice 

 

Remember the song:  

https://m.youtube.co

m/watch?v=AVdE5

O7_qf8 

 

Now try doing the 

related division facts 

for the 5 X tables on  

Hit The Button web-

site:  

https:/ 
https://www.top-

marks.co.uk/maths-

games/hit-the-button 

Times table  

10 x table practice 

 

Remember the song: 

https://m.youtube.com

/watch?vl=en&v=o7J

o26EyoYg 

 

Now try doing the re-

lated division facts for 

the 10 X tables on  

Hit The Button web-

site:  

https:/ 
https://www.top-

marks.co.uk/maths-

games/hit-the-button 

Times table 

3 x table practice 

 

Remember the song: 

https://m.youtube.co

m/watch?v=dzVyB

Q5uTbo 

 

Now try doing the 

related division 

facts for the 3X ta-

bles on  

Hit The Button web-

site:  

https:/ 
https://www.top-

marks.co.uk/maths-

games/hit-the-but-

ton 

Times tables 

Choose which 

table to practise out of 

the 2 10, 5 or 3 times 

tables. Challenge your-

self to do both the mul-

tiplication and division 

facts this week. 

 

Remember the songs 

from earlier in the 

week! 

Hit the button website: 

https://www.top-

marks.co.uk/maths-

games/hit-the-button 

LI: To tell the time to 
o’clock and half past. 
SC: I can tell the time 

to o’clock and half 

past. 

 
Watch this video and 
then do the worksheet 
in the resources sec-
tion. 
https://www.google.c
om/search?q=how+to
+tell+the+time+to+o+c
lock+and+half+past&o
q=how+to+tell+the+ti
me+to+o+clock+and+h
alf+past&aqs=chrome.
.69i57.9807j0j4&sourc
eid=chrome&ie=UTF-
8#kpvalbx=_qcngXtPn
H7fR1fAP1eWqqAs51  
Have a go at the chal-
lenge questions. Dis-
cuss the questions 
with your parents be-
fore attempting them 
if you find the ques-
tions hard to under-
stand. 

LI: To tell the time 

to quarter to and 

quarter past. 

SC: I can tell the 

time to quarter to 

and quarter past. 

  

Watch this video 
and then do the 
worksheet in the 
resources section. 
https://www.yout
ube.com/watch?v
=g4vkK8pmzpE  
Have a go at the 
challenge ques-
tions. Discuss the 
questions with 
your parents be-
fore attempting 
them if you find 
the questions hard 
to understand. 

LI: To tell the time 

to the nearest 5 

minutes. 

SC: I can tell the 

time to the nearest 

5 minutes. 

 
Watch this video 
and then do the 
worksheet in the re-
sources section. 
https://www.youtu
be.com/watch?v=h
O0FBpccslY  

Have a go at the 
challenge ques-
tions. Discuss the 
questions with your 
parents before at-
tempting them if 
you find the ques-
tions hard to under-
stand. 

LI: To solve word 
problems involv-
ing time. 

SC: I can solve 
word problems in-
volving time. 

 

Use your 
knowledge of 
time to solve the 
word problems in 
the resources sec-
tion. 

 

Bronze challenge; 
answers the first 3 
questions. 

Silver challenge: 
Answer the first 6 
questions 

Gold challenge: 
Answer all 9 ques-
tions. 

Mental Maths Test   

Do not take longer 

than 45 minutes on 

this. Ideally you 

should be complet-

ing it within 25 

minutes. Some 

questions are harder 

than others so if you 

are finding any of 

them really chal-

lenging put a star by 

it and then move on. 

You might want to 

come back to it later 

and discuss it with 

your parents. 

Maths  Key Vocabulary: Time , O’clock, half past, quarter past, quarter to, five past, ten past, etc 

five to, ten to etc 

Analogue clock, Minutes/hours ,Days/hours 

R.E.                                                         DAILY PRAYER  
At 12’0’clock each day join in with the rest of the school community and say the school prayer. 

https://m.youtube.com/watch?v=850t1vjTZGg
https://m.youtube.com/watch?v=850t1vjTZGg
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button
https://m.youtube.com/watch?v=AVdE5O7_qf8
https://m.youtube.com/watch?v=AVdE5O7_qf8
https://m.youtube.com/watch?v=AVdE5O7_qf8
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button
https://m.youtube.com/watch?vl=en&v=o7Jo26EyoYg
https://m.youtube.com/watch?vl=en&v=o7Jo26EyoYg
https://m.youtube.com/watch?vl=en&v=o7Jo26EyoYg
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button
https://m.youtube.com/watch?v=dzVyBQ5uTbo
https://m.youtube.com/watch?v=dzVyBQ5uTbo
https://m.youtube.com/watch?v=dzVyBQ5uTbo
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button
https://www.google.com/search?q=how+to+tell+the+time+to+o+clock+and+half+past&oq=how+to+tell+the+time+to+o+clock+and+half+past&aqs=chrome..69i57.9807j0j4&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8#kpvalbx=_qcngXtPnH7fR1fAP1eWqqAs51
https://www.google.com/search?q=how+to+tell+the+time+to+o+clock+and+half+past&oq=how+to+tell+the+time+to+o+clock+and+half+past&aqs=chrome..69i57.9807j0j4&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8#kpvalbx=_qcngXtPnH7fR1fAP1eWqqAs51
https://www.google.com/search?q=how+to+tell+the+time+to+o+clock+and+half+past&oq=how+to+tell+the+time+to+o+clock+and+half+past&aqs=chrome..69i57.9807j0j4&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8#kpvalbx=_qcngXtPnH7fR1fAP1eWqqAs51
https://www.google.com/search?q=how+to+tell+the+time+to+o+clock+and+half+past&oq=how+to+tell+the+time+to+o+clock+and+half+past&aqs=chrome..69i57.9807j0j4&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8#kpvalbx=_qcngXtPnH7fR1fAP1eWqqAs51
https://www.google.com/search?q=how+to+tell+the+time+to+o+clock+and+half+past&oq=how+to+tell+the+time+to+o+clock+and+half+past&aqs=chrome..69i57.9807j0j4&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8#kpvalbx=_qcngXtPnH7fR1fAP1eWqqAs51
https://www.google.com/search?q=how+to+tell+the+time+to+o+clock+and+half+past&oq=how+to+tell+the+time+to+o+clock+and+half+past&aqs=chrome..69i57.9807j0j4&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8#kpvalbx=_qcngXtPnH7fR1fAP1eWqqAs51
https://www.google.com/search?q=how+to+tell+the+time+to+o+clock+and+half+past&oq=how+to+tell+the+time+to+o+clock+and+half+past&aqs=chrome..69i57.9807j0j4&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8#kpvalbx=_qcngXtPnH7fR1fAP1eWqqAs51
https://www.google.com/search?q=how+to+tell+the+time+to+o+clock+and+half+past&oq=how+to+tell+the+time+to+o+clock+and+half+past&aqs=chrome..69i57.9807j0j4&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8#kpvalbx=_qcngXtPnH7fR1fAP1eWqqAs51
https://www.google.com/search?q=how+to+tell+the+time+to+o+clock+and+half+past&oq=how+to+tell+the+time+to+o+clock+and+half+past&aqs=chrome..69i57.9807j0j4&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8#kpvalbx=_qcngXtPnH7fR1fAP1eWqqAs51
https://www.google.com/search?q=how+to+tell+the+time+to+o+clock+and+half+past&oq=how+to+tell+the+time+to+o+clock+and+half+past&aqs=chrome..69i57.9807j0j4&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8#kpvalbx=_qcngXtPnH7fR1fAP1eWqqAs51
https://www.google.com/search?q=how+to+tell+the+time+to+o+clock+and+half+past&oq=how+to+tell+the+time+to+o+clock+and+half+past&aqs=chrome..69i57.9807j0j4&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8#kpvalbx=_qcngXtPnH7fR1fAP1eWqqAs51
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=g4vkK8pmzpE
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=g4vkK8pmzpE
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=g4vkK8pmzpE
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=hO0FBpccslY
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=hO0FBpccslY
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=hO0FBpccslY


 

 

R.E.               LI: To learn about the importance of continuing to forgive others. 

 
 

 
DISCUSS WITH YOUR FAMILY: 
Is it harder to say sorry or to forgive others? 
How do you feel when you say sorry? 
What must you do if someone has hurt you? 
How do you know when someone is really sorry? 
ACTIVITY: Copy out the sorry prayer below in your best handwriting, and, illustrate it in ways in which they can live 
this out. 
God, Our Father,  
Thank you for loving me.  
I am sorry for the times I have not shown love to others.  
Help me always to live like Jesus.  
Amen 



 

 

R.E.  
LI: To learn about the Sacrament of Reconciliation. 
 

 

 
 
DISCUSS WITH YOUR FAMILY: 
What is good to do at the end of the day and why? 
How do you think someone feels who has received the Sacrament of Reconciliation? 
What does this priest tell you in this Sacrament? 
What kind of things do you think you would ask someone to do to make thing right, if you were a priest? 
How can you show you are really sorry? 
 
ACTIVITY: 
Think about something you are sorry for. Write the sentences below down and fill in how you can make it 
up by doing something good to help make the situation better. 
 
I am sorry. I say sorry. I am forgiven. I can make it up by _______ and I will try not to do it again. 



 

 

SCIENCE 
 
LI: To describe a habitat and identify the animals that live in it. To ask and answer questions about habi-

tats. 

SC: I can describe the conditions of a habitat. I can identify the features of different animals. I can identify 
the needs of different plants and animals. I can ask questions about different habitats. I can use research 
to find answers to questions. 

Look at the slides in the resource section. 
 
Follow this link to help you and choose one of the world habitats listed there to research: 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zx882hv 

Activity: See resources. 

Chose one world habitat and draw it. Label the plants and animals that live there. Then write a sentence say-
ing what it is like in this habitat. 

 
Challenge: Chose one animal that lives in this habitat and write a sentence explaining how it has adapted to 
live there. 
 
Key vocabulary: Habitat, research, conditions, ocean, tropical rainforest, arctic, desert, adaptation.  

DT 
LI: To design a paper plane that can hold cargo and fly two metres. 

 
Make a paper airplane that can carry a cargo and glide more than two metres (not be hurled, but actually 
glide).  You could use money as your cargo or maybe you have a tiny toy you’d like to use? 
First, make a target in front of your doorway marking the two metre distance.  You may need to make a few 
models before you’re successful but adapting and modifying a design is all part of the design process. Con-
sider what you’re going to make your plane out of? Paper, cardboard, card? Are you going to make your 
plane colourful and put a logo on it? You could build on the work you did last week and do this. 
To prove your cargo plane can fly, you need to glide their plane through that “target” successfully and your 
parents need to agree that you have done this and take a photo! 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zx882hv


 

 

HISTORY 

 

LI:  To find out about how the Great Fire of London started 
SC: I can find out about how the Great Fire started and spread across London. 
 
Watch this video: 
https://m.youtube.com/watch?v=weEveQ4nz4g&list=UU8aPNj-JGlpPgR0Wu9c1_dw 
Then answer the questions in the resources activity. 
 
Read the slides and create a timeline from the cards in the activity section. 
 
Key vocabulary: order, event, timeline  

COMPUTING - Hour of code 
Coding practise for children. Suitable for pre-readers to KS2. Please note website age groups are American-
ised. We have been attempting grade 2 in class and this is approximately equivalent to Year 2/3. 

https://hourofcode.com/uk/learn 

PE - Staying healthy at home: 

 

Joe Wickes on YouTube 

Joe does a 1/2 hour workout every week day morning. Join in if you can. I’m trying to and it’s not 

easy to keep up with him. Modify some of the moves if you need to or have a little rest in between if 

it is too challenging. 

 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCAxW1XT0iEJo0TYlRfn6rYQ 

PHSE  

 

LI: To show respect for the differences between people.  
SC: I can identify something special about myself. I can discuss ways in which all people are the 

same. I can identify and celebrate some of the ways people can be different from each other. I can 

explain why we should treat all people with kindness and respect and give helpful hints about how to 

do this.  

 

See resources section for slides and activity. 

 

Key vocabulary: differences, celebrated, discrimination,  diversity 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

https://m.youtube.com/watch?v=weEveQ4nz4g&list=UU8aPNj-JGlpPgR0Wu9c1_dw
https://hourofcode.com/uk/learn
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ENGLISH- MONDAY RESOURCES 

 

  

WORD BANK POSITIONAL LANGUAGE 

 

 

  



 

 

ENGLISH ACTIVITY- MONDAY  

 

LI: To place dragons on a map and use positional language to describe where they are.  

SC: I can use positional language to describe where you can 

finds dragons on a map. 

 
ACTIVITY:  Use the positional language (prepositions) and 
annotate all the places where you  think dragons might be 
found. If you want to improve your word choice you can use 
the thesaurus to do so but be  careful that you have chosen 
words with the correct meaning to describe where your drag-
ons are.  
 
 
https://www.collinsdictionary.com/dictionary/english-thesaurus 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

https://www.collinsdictionary.com/dictionary/english-thesaurus


 

 

 

 

ENGLISH RESOURCES- TUESDAY 

 

LI: To design and describe a dragon machine to take you to one of the places on the your dragon map. 

To write sentences that describe and explain.  

SC: I can use noun phrases. I can create multi-clause sentence using conjunctions.I can use would, should 

and could. 

 

Draw you own dragon machine. 

Write sentences explaining what it 

would look like and what it would 

do. Remember your punctuation. 

This example doesn’t have one! 

 
 
 

 

_____________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________ 
  



 

 

ENGLISH RESOURCES- WEDNESDAY 

 

LI: To create expanded noun phrases. 

SC:I can use would, should and could. 

 

Think  about what you would take in your dragon machine to go and find dragons on your map and write 

them on the packing list be-

low. 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
                      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Then think about what adjective you could put in front of them to create a noun phrase (see below for an 
example) 
 
 
 

Adjective(s)   
         Noun 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

. 

 



 

 

ENGLISH WEDNESDAY ACTIVITY 

  

LI: To create expanded noun phrases. 
SC:I can use would, should and could. 
 
Write sentences describing what you would pack if you were going on a journey in your dragon machine. 

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________  



 

 

ENGLISH- THURSDAY RESOURCES 

 
LI: To identify and use verbs to describe movement. 
SC: I can identify verbs with the -ed suffix. I can describe using verbs. 
 
 
 
See grammar splat in the middle of this page. Then add words describing how the machine moved, collecting them around your 
grammar splat  on your piece of paper . Remember to focus on all the verbs used to describe the movement of the machine until it 
crashes.  
Challenge: What other verbs could we add that might describe its movement? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Verbs  

 
clunked  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

ENGLISH- THURSDAY ACTIVITY 

 
LI: To identify and use verbs to describe movement. 
SC: I can identify verbs with the -ed suffix. I can describe using verbs. 
 
 
ACTIVITY: 
Write your own description of your dragon machine flying and finally crashing, using the verbs from the grammar splat you have 
created.  

Once you have written your sentences you need to read back through your descriptions, identifying the verbs that you have used, 
underlining them or highlighting them in a different colour.  

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________ 

 

 

  



 

 

ENGLISH FRIDAY  

 
LI: To write a diary entry to describe your journey in your dragon machine to find dragons on your map. 

SC: I can write a diary entry to describe my journey on in my dragon machine to find dragons on a map. 

 

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________  



 

 

   

 

ENGLISH - SPELLINGS WORDSEARCH 

 

 

 

 
  



 

 

ENGLISH - SPELLINGS AND HANDWRITING 

 



 

 

 

ENGLISH READING TUESDAY 

 
LI: To infer character motivation when there is an obstacle. 
SC: I can write down a character’s might be thinking at key moments in a  story. 
 
Write down what the character might be thinking at a key moment in the story when he encounters an  ob-
stacle. Identify what the obstacle is. Remember to use I as you would be thinking in role as the ‘boy’. 
 
Here’s an example to help you: 
 
Obstaccle: Ship’s horn being too loud 
 
Thought bubble:  That boat’s horn is so loud. I don’t think anyone’s going to hear me but I’m going to keep 
trying. Maybe if I shout really loudly they’ll be able to hear me and someone can help me get the penguin 
back home. 
 
 
 
Obstacle:  ____________________________________________________________________ 
  



 

 

ENGLISH READING WEDNESDAY 

LI: To sequence a story. 
SC: I can sequence a story but putting sentences in order and numbering them. 
 
Cut out these  sequencing cards.  
Sort then out first into the beginning, middle and end sections before looking at them more closely 
to put each one in individual order.  

Once you are sure you have them 
in the correct oder read them out 
to and then number them. 
 

  



 

 

ENGLISH READING THURSDAY 
 

LI: To retrieve information about how a character overcomes obstacles. 
SC: I can write down how a character overcomes obstacles. 
 
1) How does the boy find out where penguins come from?  

______________________________________________ 
______________________________________________ 
______________________________________________ 
______________________________________________ 
 
 
2) How many different characters did he ask?  
 

______________________________________________ 
______________________________________________ 
______________________________________________ 
______________________________________________ 
 
3) What were those characters? 
 

______________________________________________ 
______________________________________________ 
______________________________________________ 
______________________________________________ 
 
 
4) What  character trait is he showing by asking lots of different people? 
 

______________________________________________ 
______________________________________________ 
______________________________________________ 
______________________________________________ 
 
Challenge question: 
Name three other ways you could find out where penguins come from: 
 

1) ____________________________________________ 
2) ____________________________________________ 
3) ____________________________________________ 
  



 

 

 
ENGLISH READING FRIDAY 
 
LI: To think of your own solutions for how a character might overcome obstacles. 
SC: I can think of my own solutions for how a character might overcome obstacles. 
 
Draw a picture showing what you might have built or made to take the penguin to the South Pole and write 

at least three sentences below to explain your choice and justify it. 

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

_________________________________________________ 



 

 

 

MATHS MONDAY 

LI: To tell the time to o’clock and half past. 

SC: I can tell the time to o’clock and half past. 

 

1) Match the events to the approximate times they would happen: 

 

9 ‘o’clock   Lunchtime 

 

Half past 10   Go to school 

  

12 0’clock   Home time 

 

Half past 3   Playtime 

 

2)  

 

 

3) Draw the hands on the clocks or read the time on the clocks below: 

 



 

 

MATHS MONDAY CONTINUED 

 

Challenge questions:  

4) 

 

5) 

 

6) 

 



 

 

MATHS TUESDAY 

LI: To tell the time to quarter to and quarter past. 

SC: I can tell the time to quarter to and quarter past. 
 

Remember to use your knowledge of fractions and turns to identify quarter past and quarter to. You need 

to remember that the hour hand moves along with the minute hand. Therefore when the time is quarter 

past the hour, the hour hand will be just past the hour and when the time is quarter to, the hour hand will 

be just before the hour.  

1)  

Look at how the minute hand has travelled. Which clock shows a quarter past time? Which clock shows a 

quarter to time? Discuss with your parents how you know.  

2) Match the clocks to the correct time. 

 

3) Complete the table by filling in the missing words and/or drawing the time on the clock faces:

 

  



 

 

MATHS TUESDAY CONTINUED 

 

Challenge questions: 

4) 

 

5) 

 

6) There are 5 answers to the question below! See if you can find them all: 

 

 



 

 

 

  

MATHS WEDNESDAY 

LI: To tell the time to the nearest 5 minutes. 

SC: I can tell the time to the nearest 5 minutes. 

 

 

 
1) Complete the table below: 

Minute hand pointing to Minutes past the hour 

1 5 

2 10 

3  

4  

5  

6  

2)  

 

Minute hand pointing to Minutes to the hour 

7 25 

8 20 

9  

10  

11  

 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

MATHS WEDNESDAY CONTD 

 

3)  Match the times to the correct clock. 

 
 

 

Challenge questions: 

3) 
 

 
4) 

 



 

 

MATHS WEDNESDAY CONTINUED 

 

 

5) 
 

 
 

 

  



 

 

MATHS THURSDAY 

LI: To solve word problems involving time. 

SC: I can solve word problems involving time. 

 

1. I start swimming at 5 o’clock and swim for 2  hours.  What time do I fin-

ish? 

 

 

2. I go to a party at 4 o’clock.  The party lasts for two and a half hours. 

What time does it end? 

 

 

3. Our maths lesson finished at 11 o’clock and it lasted for 1 and a half hours.  

What time did it start? 

 

 

4. A football match starts at 6 o’clock.  They play for an hour and three 

quarters. What time does the game end? 

 

 

5. I go shopping at quarter to 1.  I shop for 2 and a half hours. What time do 

I finish? 

 

 

6. I finished reading my book at 7 o’clock.  I read for three quarters of an 

hour. What time did I start reading? 

 

 

7. Playtime starts at 10 minutes to 10.  It lasts for half an hour. What time 

does it end? 

 

 

8. I  go to school at 8 o’clock.  My journey took 40 minutes, what time did I 

leave my house? 

 

9.  My train journey lasted for 1 hour and 25 minutes and my journey fin-

ished at  8pm. What time did I start my journey?  



 

 

MATHS FRIDAY 

 

Mental maths test - Do not take longer than 45 minutes on this. Ideally you should be completing it 

within 25 minutes. Some questions are harder than others so if you are finding any really challenging put 

a star by it and then move on. You might want to come back to it later and discuss it with your parents. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

SCIENCE RESOURCES 

 

LI: To describe a habitat and identify the animals that live in it. To ask and answer questions about habi-
tats. 

SC: I  can describe the conditions of a habitat. I can identify the features of different animals. I can identify 
the needs of different plants and animals. I can   ask questions about different habitats. I can use re-
search to find answers to questions.  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

 



 

 

  



 

 

Follow this link to help you and choose one of the world habitats listed there to research: 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zx882hv   

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zx882hv


 

 

SCIENCE ACTIVITY 

 

LI: To describe a habitat and identify the animals that live in it. To ask and answer questions about habi-
tats. 

SC: I  can describe the conditions of a habitat. I can identify the features of different animals. I can identify 
the needs of different plants and animals. I can   ask questions about different habitats. I can use re-
search to find answers to questions. 

 

Chose and world habitat and draw it below. Label the plants and animals that live there. 

Write a sentence saying what it is like in this habitat. 

____________________________________________________

____________________________________________________

____________________________________________________ 
 

Challenge: Chose one animal that lives in this habitat and write a sentence explaining how it 

has adapted to live there. 

____________________________________________________

____________________________________________________ 



 

 

HISTORY RESOURCES  
 

LI:  To find out about how the Great Fire of London started 
SC: I can find out about how the Great Fire started and spread across London. 
 
Watch this video: 

https://m.youtube.com/watch?v=weEveQ4nz4g&list=UU8aPNj-JGlpPgR0Wu9c1_dw  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Now look at these slides: 

https://m.youtube.com/watch?v=weEveQ4nz4g&list=UU8aPNj-JGlpPgR0Wu9c1_dw


 

 

  



 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  



 

 

HISTORY CONTINUED 

 

 

 

 

 
  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 

 

HISTORY ACTIVITY 

LI:  To find out about how the Great Fire of London started 
SC: I can find out about how the Great Fire started and spread across London. I can create a timeline of 
events by sequencing cards. 
 
Create a time line out of the cards below: Cut them out and shuffle them up. Then try and place them in a line to 
create a timeline out of them from Sunday morning to Thursday evening.  

 
 
  



 

 

 



 

 

  PHSE - RESOURCES 
 

LI: To show respect for the differences between people.  
SC: I can identify something special about myself. I can discuss ways in which all people are the same.I can 

identify and celebrate some of the ways people can be different from each other. I can explain why we 

should treat all people with kindness and respect and give helpful hints about how to do this.  

 

Discuss the questions below with someone in your household. You’ll be considering these questions as you 

look through the next slides.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Differences should be celebrated. Look at the following slides to see some examples of differences: 

  



 

 

  



 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

  

        



 

 

 

 

  



 

 

PHSE - ACTIVITY 1 

You can choose to do activity 1 or 2 or both  even. It’s totally up to you! 

LI: To show respect for the differences between people.  
SC: I can identify something special about myself. I can identify and celebrate some of the ways people can 

be different from each other. I can explain why we should treat all people with kindness and respect. I can 

discuss ways in which all people are the same. 

 

Draw a self- portrait and 

then write sentences 

underneath it to explain why 

YOU are special and unique. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

____________________________________________________

____________________________________________________

____________________________________________________ 
  



 

 

PHSE - ACTIVITY 2 

LI: To show respect for the differences between people.  
SC: I can identify something special about myself. I can identify and celebrate some of the ways people can 

be different from each other. I can explain why we should treat all people with kindness and respect. I can 

discuss ways in which all people are the same. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


